
 

 

24th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Swimming 

We are writing to let you know that swimming will start for Year 4 children after the Easter 

holidays. We carried out a risk assessment and site visit just before Christmas and have made 

the decision as a school that this is an important opportunity for the children to experience and 

one which we feel is safe for them to attend under the current circumstances. We have 

attached a letter from Manchester City Council, which gives more information about the 

swimming programme and what your child will need to bring with them to the lessons. 

The swimming lessons will take place every Friday morning, starting on Friday 23rd April 2021. 

The Year 4 classes will go one at a time, travelling to and from Hough End Leisure Centre by 

bus. Please note that this is a dedicated school swimming bus service and not a public bus 

service, so no face coverings will be required for the children. 

The times that each class will leave school will be as follows: 

4EC- 9:00am 

4AW- 9:40am 

4LM- 10:20am 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please get in touch. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andy Wheeldon, Emma Calderbank and Luke McDonagh 

Year 4 Teachers 


